## MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER 17, 2021 SPECIAL MEETING OF THE MORGANTOWN TOWN COUNCIL

The Morgantown Town Council held a special meeting on November 17, 2021. The meeting was called to order immediately upon conclusion of the preceding executive session, at approximately 6:40 p.m. The front doors to the fire station were confirmed to be unlocked. No members of the public were present. All Council members were present. Following discussion, Penny Anderson moved to not extend to Steve Rose an offer of permanent employment with the Town and to terminate his probationary employment effective immediately. That motion was seconded by Walter Abbott. The Council approved the motion by unanimous vote. The meeting was then adjourned.

Approved this 13th day of December, 2021.

Penny Anderson, President

Morgantown Town Council

Sharon McIntosh, Clerk Treasurer